
A three day workshop on Photo and Video Editing using Canva software was organized 
from 21st May to 24th May 2024 at the college computer lab by the Skill Development 
cell along with the Computer Science Department for the benefit of the students. Almost 
35-40 students took part from 2nd and 4th semester of all the three streams. A group of 
highly appreciated faculties conducted the workshop and made the students aware of the 
benefits of the workshop and made them learn new things about photo and video editing 
using Canva. They were also given information on how they can take up this as a earning 
source and can start it with limited source. The students were given certificate at the 
completion of the workshop which would help them to get themselves engaged in similar 
jobs in future. In this way the cell was able to complete the workshop successfully. 

 

 



 

 


